



St. Mary's and St. Peter's Church of England Primary School

Headteacher: Helen Swain

Somerset Road, Teddington, Middlesex, TW11 8RX.

Telephone: 020 8943 0476

e-mail: info@smsp.richmond.sch.uk

RADISH ALL GOOD CATERING – SCHOOL MEALS

Dear All Parents/Carers Years 2 - 5

The Mayor of London is funding a Free School Meal, from September 2023, for all primary aged students for a 12 month period.

Please complete and return the bottom portion of this letter indicating whether your child will have a school meal or packed lunch from September'23.

Please complete and return this form even if your child currently has a free or paid meal.

RADISH ALL GOOD CATERING – SCHOOL MEALS FROM SEPTEMBER 2023

Child's Name: ______ Current Class: ______

My Child would like a school meal ______

My child is a vegetarian ______

My child has an allergy to certain foods: _____ (MEETING REQUIRED WITH RADISH BEFORE STARTING)

I will commit to a half termly basis (written notice required to cancel): ______



Signed









Date



